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I fully support the existing  Oregon vote by mail system. Having the time and ability to 

read and study the candidates and measures by using the voters pamphlet instead of 

enduring the constant barrage of negative campaigning by the candidate or pac with 

the most money. The present system also increases voter turnout and the instances 

of voter fraud are miniscule by most investigations. 

 


